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St.Johns, September 1, 2014.

Dear parent(s)/guardian(s),

Last school year you received information about the “Medezeggenschapsraad” or in brief called the MR.
The MR is an organ for participation or involvement, not only for students and teachers, but also for
parents/guardians. For more information see the enclosed brochure.

In order to start the MR several names were chosen by the school staff as possible candidates. However,
parents/guardians should be elected by parents/guardians themselves. Because it is not clear whether
or not that process was done correctly, it is best to hold the election (again) so that the elections are
held according to the guidelines.

| hereby would like to ask you to return the registration form if you want to become a member of the
school council. Please hand the form in before September the 9.

Important dates:
01/09/2014 Send out the registration form + brochure to all parents/guardians

10/09/2014 All parents/guardians who handed in the form will be asked to write a few lines about
themselves so they can motivate other parents to cast their vote.

17/09/2014 Election forms to all parents/guardians (with envelope)

19/09/2014  All election forms have to be back at school (No later than noon)
19/09/2014 Counting the votes in the presence of all candidates (12.30 — 1.30pm)
19/09/2014 Election results after house hour (2pm)

22/09/2014 Training MR (student, teacher, parent/guardian)

The school council will consist of 1 teacher, 1 student and 1 parent/guardian.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me!

Yours sincerely,

Anton Hermans

Director SCS



